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WORKSHOP 
ANNOUNCEMENT: 

2022-23 
NEW 

OTAG 
OKLAHOMA TUITION 

AID GRANT 

 

 

  

To help your institutions prepare for the upcoming 
New OTAG in 2022-2023, we are hosting a zoom 
workshop for all personnel who may be involved with 
the change, such as Enrollment Management, 
Financial Aid, Business Office, and others.   

The workshop will cover: 

• New OTAG eligibility requirements 
• New OTAG funding allocation process 
• New institutional discretion in awarding OTAG 
• Awarding strategies to meet institutional and 

legislative priorities 

A zoom meeting invitation will be sent to all who RSVP 
by November 29th.  

Hope to see you there!  

DECEMBER 
3, 2021 

@ 10 AM 

RSVP AT 
HTTPS://WWW.SURVEYMONKEY.C

OM/R/OSRHENEWOTAG.  
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/osrhenewotag
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/osrhenewotag

